## **Dawn Paton**

From:

Planning

Sent:

30 April 2018 16:33

To:

Planning

Subject:

Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Mr Keith Spence at Heather House, Whitby Road, Robin Hood's Bay, Whitby, YO22

4RD

## Dear Sirs

Having considered all the information, we fully support this application.

In our experience, Mr Kemp is a man of high integrity and very caring and helpful. Since he moved to Robin Hood's Bay he has selflessly invested so much of his time and energy into this village, e.g. with the Tourist Association, Bay Broadband and Victorian weekend, to name just a few.

We believe he would do his utmost to ensure that if this application is successful it would be run to the highest standards and with minimum impact on a village he really loves, i.e. considering noise, litter, deliveries etc. After all, it will be his own house that looks at the Timber Tea Hut.

Yours Faithfully

Keith Spence and Jean Mellalieu

Comments made by Mr Keith Spence of Heather House, Whitby Road, Robin Hood's Bay, Whitby, YO22 4RD Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Comment

